
STATE OF FLORIDA 
COMMISSIONERS: TIMOTHY DEVLIN, DIRECTOR 
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(850) 4 13-6900 J. TERRY DEASON 
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RUDOLPH ”RUDY” BRADLEY 

December 1,2004 

Ms. Earlene Keen 
Keen Sales, Rentals and Utilities, Inc. 
685 Dyson Road 
Haines City, Florida 33844 

Re: Docket No. 040159-W: Application for transfer of portion of Certificate No. 582-W by 
Keen Sales, Rentals and Utilities, Inc. to Sunrise Utilities, LLC, in Polk County. 

Dear Ms. Keen: 

We have reviewed the application for transfer fiom Keen filed on February 24,2004, and the 
deficiency responses filed on May 26, 2004, August 13, 2004, and November 12, 2004. The 
application still has additional information that is needed to clarify portions of your application. 

Other Information Needed 

1, 

2. 

3. 

4. 

Original Sheet No. 4.0 - correct the name of the development served by the utility. 

Original Sheet N0.12.0 - correct the Minimum Charge to “Base Facility Charge” - also 
move the gallonage charge information higher on the page. 

Original Sheet No. 13.0 - correct the Minimum Charge to “Base Facility Charge” - also 
move the gallonage charge infomation higher on the page. 

Original Sheet No. 22.0 - provide a copy of customer biIl in the name of Sunrise Utilities, 
LLC. 

Any mail sent directly to Ms. Clapp will be delayed in being processed. Be sure to file your 
deficiency response letter as directed below. 

The original and four copies of the response to the information requested in this letter shyld qF) Ea3 
Gcb be filed with the Commission on or before Decekber IS, 2004. When filing the response, pleaseze - 
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sure to refer to the docket number and to direct the response to: 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
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Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 X 0 . l  r--. 

2* 

.IC 
-4‘ 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 S w u w  OAK BOULEVARD TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0850 
An Afiirmative Action I Equal Opportunity Employer 

B C b s i t e :  http://www.floridapsc.com Internet E-mail: contact@psc.state.n.us 



Ms- Earlene Keen 
Page 2 
December 1,2004 

Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please contact 
Stephanie Clapp, of my staff, at (850) 413-6997. 

Sincerely, 

Patti Daniel 
Supervisor of Certification 

PD/sc 

cc: Mr. Stuart Sheldon 
Division of Economic Regulation (Clapp, Redemann, Romig) 
Office of the General Counsel (Brubaker) 
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